
CRA Newsletter, 5-18-2020 
 

Hello Everyone, 

I have two items for you to review. 

 

1) The state has put the physical area of the school into the low risk/yellow health risk 

category.  Luckily we are not in Salt Lake City boundaries where the risk is still 

moderate/orange category.  I have attached the updated guidelines from the state.  Of 

note is the last bullet point under K-12 schools. It says that more operational guidance 

will be coming from the State Board of Education.  While we wait for this guidance from 

the state we are working on various scenarios to keep students, staff and visitors 

safe.  We have learned a few things that we would do differently in the event we have to 

go back to school at home or other modifications to the school schedule. 

 

2)  Starting next week you will have the chance to pick up student's personal items and a 

school yearbook from the Multipurpose Room.  You may enter and exit the outside door 

of the multipurpose room, next to the front doors.  I want to thank the PTO for making 

the yearbook possible (among all the other things they have done) given the strange end 

to the school year!  When you pick up the yearbook (one for each child), please check 

your child’s name off the class list that will be on the table so we know which students 

picked them up. 

 

If you have checked out a school computer, you may check it back in at this time.  

 

If you’d like to leave anything for your teachers, you may put it on the teacher table.  

 

I encourage you to follow this schedule as best as possible for social distancing 
purposes: 

-Tuesday, May 26th is for families with last names starting with the letters A - F 

-Wednesday the 27th is for families with last names from G - L 

-Thursday the 28th is for families with last names from M - R 

-Friday the 29th is for families with last names from S - Z 

        The Multipurpose Room will be open between 7:30 am to 4:00 pm 

 

Thanks for all your efforts in supporting "School at Home".  It has not been easy for everyone 

involved for a whole list of reasons.  

I hope your family is healthy and safe! 

Sincerely, 

Kent Fuller 

 
TWO QUESTIONS… 

1) If you have moved during the school year and we don’t have your current address, 

please email sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org.  We need to have correct addresses for 

our records for many reasons, especially because we will be mailing out report cards at 

the end of the year.   

2) If your family will be leaving CRA for a move or any reason before school begins in the 

fall, please notify sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org.   
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Library Books 
If you haven’t already done so, please return your child’s library books when 

you pick up your child’s things next week.   
 

Lunch Money 
-If your child has lunch money left in their lunch account, it will carry over to next 
year.  6th graders are the exception, but have already received an email about those 
monies. 

-If your child owes lunch money, please make sure to pay it in full by the end of the 

school year.   
 
THANK YOU PTO! 
Usually at the end of the school year, there are many fun activities that the students get 
to participate in.  One of those things is an end of the year assembly where we honor 
the out-going PTO president.  Because we can’t do that at this time, we’d like to give 
Melissa Stalsberg and her PTO Board a big THANK YOU for the many things they have 
done that have benefitted the school and made us “Better Together”.  They’ve donated 
hours and hours of time, and who would have known that their theme, “We’re Better 
Together” would turn out to be so true!  Melissa and company have spent time and 
effort putting together the yearbook this year, hoping to leave us with a feeling of 
togetherness.  Thank you so much Melissa and team! 

 

 


